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CORRESPONDENCE MEMORANDUM 
 

 
DATE: July 30, 2014  
  
TO:  Group Insurance Board  
  
FROM: Deb Roemer, Director 
  Disability Programs Bureau 
 
SUBJECT: Acceptance of Long Term Disability Insurance Actuarial Valuation 
 
Staff requests the Group Insurance Board (Board) accept the Long-Term 
Disability Insurance (LTDI) Plan Actuarial Review as of December 31, 2013. 
 
Deloitte Consulting, LLP (Deloitte), one of the Department of Employee Trust Funds 
(ETF) consulting actuaries, completed an annual actuarial review of the LTDI Plan. This 
review examines the LTDI Plan’s experience, provides a summary of benefits paid, an 
estimate of future benefits, an estimate of reserves for future claims, and a premium 
recommendation. 
 
Deloitte recommends that the current LTDI premium rate of 0.32% of covered salary 
continue in 2015.  
 
A brief summary is found on page one of the attached report. The premium 
recommendation is included in Section III, page four of the report. 
 
Staff will be at the Board meeting to answer any questions. 
 
 
Attachment: LTDI 2015 Premium Development and Liability Valuation as of December 31, 2013 
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